
Realtek Semiconductor Corp. 
No. 2, Innovation Road II, Hsinchu Science Park, Hsinchu 300, Taiwan 

Tel: 886-3-5780211, Fax: 886-3-5776598 

Date: October 29, 2020 

 
Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of HP Inc. to apply to the FCC for a change in identification as 

specified under 47CFR section 2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to REALTEK, RTL8852AE module, 

FCC ID: TX2-RTL8852AE. We are aware that HP Inc. intends to market the above referred product under FCC ID: 

B94-RTL8852AES. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the 

changed identification. 

 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

Dana Liaw 

danaliaw@realtek.com 


